

2nd Enfield Boys' Brigade Company



Founded 31st October 1890 Bush Hill Park United Reformed Church Bush Hill Park, Enfield

Newsletter No. 182 *Notices for week commencing* 30th April 2007

Awards Night - Friday 27th April

Thank you to everyone who took part in the awards night last Friday. It was a great success. You all did a fantastic job in entertaining the parents and guests. It was so good to see all the company together and making an effort. Everyone looked very smart.

Thursday

There is nothing happening for the next 2 Thursdays. Expedition training will take place as normal though, unless Mr Wards contacts you otherwise.

Expedition 25th - 29th May

If on your awards envelope that you received on Friday there was an award with 'pending' next to it, then you will not receive that award unless you attend this trip. It also goes towards your D of E award. Nicky, Merlin, Gavin, Luke, Yanick and Kadeem, please confirm your attendance with Mr Ward ASAP.

We will be departing from the hall on the evening of <u>Friday 25th May</u> and returning late on <u>Tuesday 29th May</u>. Please note there will be a small Cost to cover expenses and transport. You need to confirm your attendance with Mr Ward by this Thursday.

Next Week

Next Monday is a bank holiday, so there will be no meeting. We will meet again the following Monday, where we will be going Swimming. Please bring with you £3.50 for your entrance costs and meet at the hall at 7.30.

Camp 2007

The date for Camp 2007 is Saturday 21st July - Saturday 28th July 2007. Please start to get your deposits in now. Just £20 secures you a place.

God Bless and have a good week

Andrew Caddies

Company secretary

From 12 o clock tonight there will only be

11.57 Weeks, or 81 Day's, or 1944 Hours, or 116640 Minutes, or 6998400 Seconds

Till CAMP 2007